


Disability Confident West Midlands Pan-Disability Jobs Fair Announced

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Sight Loss Councils in collaboration with partners are delighted to announce the first West Midlands Pan-Disability Jobs Fair to be held Wednesday 5th June in Birmingham. The Jobs Fair will host many Disability Confident employers such as Barclays, the NHS and West Midlands Police showcasing their current and future employment opportunities. 
Engagement from the blind and partially sighted community has highlighted issues, including the inaccessibility of job fairs, lack of awareness of employers who are Disability Confident and the limited opportunity to engage with recruiters. With an estimated 7 million people of working age living with a disability in the UK, the Jobs Fair has been designed to be as inclusive as possible. The event will provide opportunities for disabled people to engage with Disability Confident employers at an accessible venue to discuss job opportunities within the Birmingham region. 
Josh Feehan, the Sight Loss Councils’ Engagement Manager for the West Midlands said, “Over the past 12 months extensive engagement has revealed a real appetite from the disabled community to get in to work. One of the biggest issues people have highlighted is an understanding of which employers are positive about employing people with disabilities. The jobs fair will build confidence with the disabled community that there are organisations out there who will give them a chance and the opportunities that they rightly deserve.”
The Pan Disability Jobs Fair is being held at Sense, Touch Base Pears in Selly Oak between 10am and 4pm on Wednesday 5th June and is open to all disabled people looking for employment. To be a part of this historic event, you can book your place by registering on Eventbrite or contact 07973 867518.



